


Avanti Gardens 
Family Bulletin

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL :
Dear Families,
What an exciting week we have had – I am once again full of pride for our pupils and their growth.

For the past five weeks. Snapdragon class have been attending swimming sessions at Easton Leisure centre. We are delighted that the children 
have had an enormously enriching experience as well as fully enjoying themselves. Mr Youngs and I were particularly proud of a comment made 
by the staff, who commented on AGS pupils model behaviour throughout the unit of swimming sessions. Well done and thank you for 
representing our school so well in the community Snapdragon pupils! You have had a well-deserved activities week.

It was the pleasure of SLT to welcome new EYFS families into our school on separate evenings this week for a stay&play, tour and taste. It was 
warming to see how the new pupils settled in quickly with each other and enjoy the fantastic food that Vijay (Chef) had prepared. There were 
plenty of gasps from parents at our unique and wonderful school facilities – the sports hall was a particular hit.

This morning, pupils have spent time with their new teacher for September. We have carefully planned the transition into next year to ensure 
the class feel comfortable about the move-up next year. We continue to work on enhanced transitions for pupils with additional needs.

I wish you a relaxing and exciting weekend ahead...it's coming home! @schoolavanti
Yours Faithfully, Mr Milum @SchoolAvanti



RECEPTION​

What a strange week it has been for Orchid class. I am very, very pleased that I got to welcome you all back into school today as I 
very much missed teaching you all in person! It has been lovely to see your faces on google meets and see all your wonderful 
toys at home that you were all so excited to share.

This week we say goodbye to Otis. He has been a fabulous, kind and hardworking member of Orchid class and we will all miss 
him very much but wish him all the best at his new school who are incredibly lucky to have him.

Miss Griffith

CLASS UPDATES

Best wishes

Otis



DAFFODIL

Dear Daffodil Families,

I cannot believe that we only have 2 weeks of terms left!
In English we have been looking at all the different stories in the Harry and the Dinosaur series, we have compared them, and
spoken about which ones we preferred and why. We have compared the various places they are set and began to plan our 
own adventure for the Dinosaurs.
For Maths this week we have been exploring money. The children have learnt the value of coins and notes and have begun 
adding coins together to buy certain items. This weekend, l'd like every child to buy something in a shop using notes or coins. 
It would be lovely to share this together, so please send in receipts and/or photographs.
In DT we have begun to sew our Dinosaur puppets together and we cannot wait to share them with you!
Have a fantastic weekend exploring money!

Mrs Osborn



SUNFLOWER

Hello Sunflower families,

We've had a very busy, very fun week in Sunflower Class. In English we've been improving newspaper reports about the events 
in Willy Wonka's factory and in Maths we've been learning how to measure temperature. In Art we have created beautiful 
pictures of the aurora borealis, using chalk pastels. In Music we listened to Holst's Jupiter and moved our bodies to show how 
the music made us feel. In science, we conducted a gravity defying experiment to make paperclips float, just like an astronaut 
would in space. On Friday we had move-up day. Sunflower children were absolutely fantastic - so positive and enthusiastic! 
They had a lot of fun in their new classroom with their new teachers.

Request: Please can we have your old gloves? Odd ones, holey ones, outgrown ones. All are welcome.
We’d like to turn them in to puppets! Many thanks in advance.
Have a wonderful weekend all,

Miss Roberts



IRIS

Dear Iris families,
This week comes with my final newsletter post at Avanti. It has been such a journey and I am so grateful for the amazing 
children and their families. You have made my time here at Avanti all the more special.
We have had a lovely last week creating some reports about mythological creatures. This class is so creative, and I always en joy
hearing their amazing ideas. Whoever heard of a swola (half sloth, half koala) or a jaguman (half jaguar, half human).
We also began to make some incredible collages of different landscapes. We used different coloured fabrics to create coastal 
landscape, mountain landscapes and city landscapes.
I will miss you all and can't wait to hear about all the amazing things that you do during the rest of your time with the school.
I wish you all the best of luck for the future.
Warmly
Miss Butterfield-West



FOXGLOVE

Dear Foxglove Families,

We have had a great week in Foxglove. In Maths, we have been working really hard to practice our times tables. Our focus has 
been on recalling all of our multiplication facts as quickly as possible, up to 12 x 12. The children have also looked at different 
strategies to use to help us solve any we do not yet know.
In English, we have looked at how to accurately incorporate speech into our writing. We were writing our own made-up speech 
based on our class book Harry Potter and the Philosopher's Stone. We have then planned our own invented stories, which we 
are very excited to write next week!
This week in Science, we have started exploring how humans can impact environments and other living things. We looked at 
both negative and positive effects humans can have and then created a poster to raise awareness about endangered animals. In 
topic, we have continued looking at Chichen Itza and created some amazing tourist advertisements persuading people to visit. 
The children also worked really well to finish their Maya inspired pottery by decorating them with orange-based colours and 
patterns.
Today has been transition morning and it was great to meet Mr Newman and begin to get
to know him ready for a fantastic year in Year 5.

Mrs Blackwell and Miss Silverthorne
(Miss Williams , Miss Lamb and Mrs Hopkins)



SNAPDRAGON
Dear Families,

We have had an amazing activities week. The talent show was brilliant, we enjoyed seeing what a talented bunch Snapdragon 
class are, whether it was brilliant dancing, amazing magic or superb singing. We have been spoilt; the cooking of rainbow pizzas
and pasta was amazing, the various sports played and activities have been brilliant. The children have been looking forward to 
their disco, it seems to be the fashion event of the year!

We have one swimming session left, the coaches and staff at Easton Swimming Pool have been very complimentary about the 
behaviour and attitude of the class. 
Next week we will start to put together our leaver's bits and pieces, thank you to those of you who have already sent photos. If 
you have any others you can send across that would be really helpful. We have songs to learn and memories to write.

Have a great weekend – c'mon England!
Thank you for your ongoing support.
Mr Youngs

Mr Youngs, by Lola



WOW OF THE WEEK 
EYFS: WOW work this week goes to both Eben and 
Otis. Eben completed some brilliant writing whilst 
at home. I am told he worked independently and 
was very focused. Well done, Eben. Otis gets it for 
just being a general superstar this year. Otis always 
makes the right choice and is a wonderful friend to 
everyone in Orchid class.

Year 1: This week's WOW works goes to Pippin. He 
has shown great enthusiasm for understanding 
money. He was able to problem solve when 
choosing which coins to use to make £9.17 so that 
he could buy a toy car.

WOW OF THE WEEK



Year 2: This week's WOW! Work goes to....all of 
Sunflower Class! They well and truly have the 
reading bug and their enthusiasm for stories 
and information is boundless! I am incredibly 
proud of the readers they have become this 
year, and excited for the limitless adventures 
they will go on in the pages of books.

Year 3: This week I am giving to Rio as he has 
really impressed me with his writing in English. 
He wrote a non-chronological report on a 
mythical creature and included 3 separate 
paragraphs divided by subheadings. He was 
really focused in the lesson and practiced orally 
rehearsing his sentences with me before 
writing them down.

I would also like to give a shout out to 
the whole Year 3 class for making my time at 
Avanti truly memorable.



Year 4: This weeks wow goes to Malena for 
some amazing writing. This week in foxglove 
class we have been practicing how to put 
speech into our writing. Malena completed a 
great piece of writing based on a scene in Harry 
Potter. As soon as we started, Malena got 
cracking and came up with some fantastic 
vocabulary and ideas. Well done, Malena!

Year 5/6: This week's Wow work goes to Macey 
and Kaya, who both showed great 
perseverance in learning a new skill during our 
pottery lesson. Their determination not to give 
up resulted in these two characterful 
creations.



SPORTING CHANCE
Hello everyone,
We are fast approaching the end of term 6, the children have been focusing on athletics, striking and fielding activities. In the last 
few weeks we have been working hard at striking the ball with a bat / racket, either from a stationary position or striking a moving 
ball. We have been incorporating these skills into game-based activities
Year 2 (Monday) - Working on our forehand technique for tennis - we practiced with a partner by playing floor tennis. We were 
then tasked with making our own games to encourage striking the ball at a target. We shared our games with the class, with 
everyone having a turn to play the different games. Otis was our PE Champion for his effort and commitment to learning.
Year 3 (Tuesday) - This was a similar session to year 2s - working on the forehand technique. The children used floor tennis and 
then attempted to rally with a bounce or two as well! There was also a game making element of the session, with the children 
designing and building courses to encourage accuracy in tennis. Martha was our PE Champion for showing great effort and 
ensuring her partner worked to their maximum capacity too! Well done.
Year 4 (Wednesday) - Today we worked on our rounder's skills - there were some striking activities to begin with and then we 
worked in small groups to play a mini game of rounders - learning about the different positions in the game. Mia was our PE 
Champion for her willingness to learn and pushing herself to succeed.
Years 5/6 (Thursday) - The session today focused on volleying in tennis, we rallied against the wall on our own to practice the 
technique. We then worked in pairs to feed the ball to encourage the striker to volley on different sides. The children then had
time for a game of ’tap-up’ tennis (unlimited bounces). Rose was our PE Champion for a great attitude to learning; she has really 
improved over the last few weeks.
Year 1 (Friday am) - The year 1 group practiced a range of fielding techniques today including various types of throws, running and 
retrieving a ball, rolling a ball to a target, and receiving a moving ball. Our throwing is improving, and the children are engaging 
well in PE.
Be the best version of you...
Mr Gill, Mr Evans, and Mr Dyer



Housepoints review:

ROBINS EAGLES SEAGULLS OWLS

101 97 90 87

Well done to all children for the house points they 
have received over the week.



Competition Time!
Plastic free Challenges:

Plastic Free July® is a global movement that helps millions of people be part of the solution to 
plastic pollution – so we can have cleaner streets, oceans, and beautiful communities. Will you be 
part of Plastic Free July by choosing to refuse single-use plastics? Plastic sticks around in the 
environment for ages, threatening wildlife and spreading toxins. Plastic also contributes to global 
warming (almost all plastics are made from chemicals that come from the production of planet-
warming fuels like gas, oil and even coal).
More and more people are cutting down on the amount of plastic they use. There are some clever 
ideas out there! Will you be a part of our PLASTIC FREE JULY CAMPAIGN?

Register for the official 
Plastic Free July 
Challenge

Challenge: Choose one or more challenges to win a prize!
1) School Challenge: If you bring a packed lunch to school, can you make it plastic free for 5 
days or more?
2) Home Challenge: Take a photo of yourself recycling at home. How many different plastics 
do you collect and recycle? Can you reuse them in any way before you recycle?
3) Shop Challenge with your family: Can you try and be plastic free when you shop in July? 
Send us a photo or letter to say how you did!

EVERY entry receives a bamboo 

toothbrush courtesy of Nikki Watten at
Nom Wholefoods!

End date: 
21st July 21'

https://www.plasticfreejuly.org/take-the-challenge/


Plastic Free July!
Other 'Plastic free' Challenges:

Give up 
bottled water!

When ordering 
pizza, say no to the 
little plastic “table” 
in the middle of the 

pizza box!

Buy fresh bread 
that comes in 

either paper bags 
or no bags.

Say no to plastic 
produce bags!

Shop your local 
farmers market!

Throw a zero 
waste party!

Choose reusable cloth 
sandwich/snack bags 

over plastic bags.

Avoid disposable 
plastic pens!

Shop in 
charity shops!

Find ways to wrap 
gifts without 
plastic tape!

Request plastic-
free gifts for 

yourself!

Alter and modify 
old clothes into 

new!

Plastic pollution | 
Greenpeace UK

Solving plastic pollution will help us 
stop climate change | Earth Day

https://www.greenpeace.org.uk/challenges/plastic-pollution/
https://www.earthday.org/solving-plastic-pollution-will-help-us-stop-climate-change/


Cookery

Arpita Jain is a Nutritionist and Trainer at Govinda’s, 
Avanti Schools Trust. Arpita studied Food Science & 
Nutrition Management from the prestigious college, J. D. 
Birla Institute affiliated to Jadavpur University, India. She 
is a Gold Medallist and has won awards for “Best 
Presentations”.

It was a pleasure to welcome Arpita Jain once again to our school, this time to cook with the Year 
5 and 6 children as part of their 'Activities Week' 21. They created wonderful rainbow pizzas and 
delicious pasta salad! The children discussed the nutritional content of each dish and were able to 
show off their culinary skills by mixing, chopping, dicing all while following recipe instructions. A 
huge thank you to Arpita! Well done Snapdragon class.



Look how far we have come...
On Tuesday, Mr. Milum, Mrs. Blackwell and Mrs. Underwood enjoyed a celebratory 
Leadership Day alongside staff from other Southwest Avanti Trust Schools, reflecting over 
the past academic year. We talked in depth about our children at Avanti Gardens and how 
proud of them all we are as a whole staff team. This year has been like no other, but the 
children have always made every effort to ensure that they work hard with great 
determination and resilience and that they are always good role models to others. Our 
focus on pride and presentation in books really has paid off and it has been a pleasure to 
show some of our children's work to others to share just how far they have come this year.



On Thursday afternoon, our Key Stage 2 classes joined over 70 Bristol schools for a livestreamed event courtesy of Bristol 
Plays music. It really was a musical extravaganza and we enjoyed learning about the different instruments and listening to 
many songs performed by members of the whole orchestra. A huge thank you to Bristol Plays Music who also lead our weekly 
KS2 music lessons. Bristol Plays Music is run by Bristol Music Trust, the charity that also runs the venue formerly known as 
Colston Hall. These two organisations will soon unite under one name: Bristol Beacon.

Bristol Plays Music...



NOTICES

SCHOOL UNIFORM

Please find attached a link that we have been sent from Brigade to 
help with measuring your children for their school uniform.

Uniform Measuring Guide Video

Please note we have been advised that the sizes do come up small 
and so this video will hopefully be helpful.

As advertised the deadline to ensure that your uniform arrives in time 
for September is 1st August. We would recommend you order earlier 
than this in case you need to exchange anything items.

SCHOOL REPORTS

Your child's School Report will be given out on July 12th. 

Please read the email sent last week for further 

information.

http://www.brigademeasurement.info/


TOWN HALL MEETING
The next virtual meeting will be on Monday the 12th July 

13:00 – 14:00
To join the meeting please use the following Teams link:

Town Hall Meeting 12th July

For further information please see your email from Mr Milum 
sent on the June 29th.

LAST DAY OF TERM and REVISED INSET DAYS

The last day of term is Friday 23rd of July and will finish at the usual time.

Our inset days for next year are

Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd September 2021 – Pupils start school on Monday 6th September 2021

Friday 12th November 2021

Thursday 9th June 2022

Friday 10th June 2022

CLASS PHOTO INFORMATION
Class photographs by Tempest are now available to purchase.

Please check your emails as the link to view and purchase these photographs will be sent shortly. If you 

would like the photograph delivered to the school you will need to do this by midnight on July 14th, 
otherwise you can order them to be delivered to home for £5:00.

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTYwMjg2ZTQtNmNkMS00MTdiLTg3NmEtM2Q5ZmNlNmY1MWQz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%221c87faee-cc47-4225-91c5-86b8d6edd20d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2214f945e6-a0af-4057-a395-fa4b9647f3a9%22%7d


Summer Holiday Sports Camp

We are now entering the final preparations for 
Holiday Sports Camp with our 5 weeks of fun 

soon approaching! For the first time at HSC we 

are offering healthy hot lunches as an option for 

families. We are also working on a programme

to deliver bitesize healthy lifestyles sessions, on 
a daily basis, to the children. If you haven’t yet 

booked a place, then don’t miss out this 
summer! Please use the link below to book.

https://www.sportingchance-
csp.co.uk/events/tag/holiday-sports-camp

https://www.sportingchance-csp.co.uk/events/tag/holiday-sports-camp




Next week will be week 1



w/c
05.07.21

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

93.6 %​ 93 % 94.6 %​ 92.7 %​ 94.2 %​ 93.4 %



Next Link domestic abuse telephone help 
lines are open 10am – 4pm Monday to Friday

0800 470 0280

Help is also available 24 hours a day, 7 days a 
week on the National Domestic Violence Helpline 

– Freephone 0808 2000 247

0117 903 6444

Anyone can ring First Response if they are concerned 

about a child or young person or if they think they need 

support.

First Response can help in different ways including:
• Providing information, advice and guidance about 

services to help families.

• Making a referral to the Early Help team who can 

provide support to children, young people and families.

• Making a referral to a social work team.

Young Carer Support- Are you worried your child is a 
Young Carer?
Bristol Young Carers Website
https://www.carerssupportcentre.org.uk/young-
carers/
Or speak to Mrs Blackwell in school for accessing 
support for your child

https://www.carerssupportcentre.org.uk/young-carers/


AVANTI GARDENS SOCIAL MEDIA
Avanti Gardens Facebook

Please keep up to date 
with news and 
updates! Do follow us on 
Facebook or Twitter 

using the links above.

Avanti Gardens Twitter

https://www.facebook.com/Avanti-Gardens-School-105365724262410
https://twitter.com/schoolavanti

